SLASPA
ADVERTISEMENT

CALL FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
THE SAINT LUCIA AIR AND SEA PORTS AUTHORITY (SLASPA)

Provision of Passenger and Cabin Screening Services at Hewanorra International
Airport (HIA) and George F. L. Charles (GFLC) Airports

SLASPA is soliciting proposals from qualified security companies/contractors to provide
passenger and cabin baggage security screening services in accordance with the Airport
Security Programmes at Hewanorra International Airport and George F. L. Charles

Airports.

Any additional information and copies of the detailed Request for Proposals (RFP) can be
obtained by contacting the Manager — Financial Operations (Ag) via email at

ali.charles@slaspa.com.

SLASPA’S RFP includes a description of the services to be provided by respondents; the

minimum contents of the responses; and the factors to be used to evaluate the responses.

All proposals in response to the RFP must be submitted by 2:00 pm local Saint Lucia

time on 26 February, 2024 as per instructions included in the RFP document.
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